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SEN audit report 2023-24 available 1 May

26 Apr 2024

The annual SEN audit report will be available on EGfL on the LA reports page 2023/24 by Wednesday 1 May. Please accept our apologies for the slight delay
in publishing the report this year.

This report summarises the information collected via school census and held by the LA about pupils with special educational needs by school type, by main
pupil characteristics and at an individual school level.

National comparative data for previous years can be found online here - Statistics: special educational needs (SEN) - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk), with national
data for 2024 expected to be published around June 2024.

We do hope you find this report useful and welcome your queries and comments.
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